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President Barb Walz opened the meeting with a prayer. 
 
Minutes of the last meeting were read.  Jeff Theis made a motion to accept the 
minutes as read, seconded by Judy Schutz.  Motion passed. 
 
Treasurer’s report was read.  A motion was made by Dave Stang to accept the 
report as read and seconded by Judy Schutz.  Motion passed. 
 
Donation for Msgr. Richard Schuler Foundation was discussed.  Mat Walz made a 
motion to send $100.  This was seconded by Judy Schutz.  Motion passed. 
 
Donation to KASM radio for the Rosary was discussed and a motion was made by 
Judy Schutz to send $84 to KASM Rosary.  It was seconded by Jeff Theis.  Motion 
passed. 
 
Parish Volunteer Teams were discussed.  We will need to check it out if a 
volunteer Team would work in our parish. 
 
Election of Officers was held. 
  Barb Walz as President 
 Judy Schutz as Vice President 
 Jeff Theis as Fraternal Secretary 
 Irene Rausch as Treasurer 
 Gene Schutz as Recording Secretary 
 
Being no further business, Dave Stang made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  
This was seconded by Mat Walz.  President Barb Walz closed the meeting with a 
prayer. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Gene Schutz 


